
Hillwood Pathmates An Introduction to a Public Art Project

Hillwood Neighborhood in Shoreline re-branded in 2020 and has kept their retired 24” x 36” aluminum street 
signs to re-purpose them into small, silhouette-style sculptures to be installed along our four most-used 
neighborhood paths. The theme for subject matter is What I Like About My Neighborhood. 

Designs created by youth in grades K-12 will be solicited through art programs in our schools, through a variety 
of social media platforms, through postings in our libraries, and through word-of-mouth. The Hillwood 
Neighborhood Association will be selecting eight designs suited to this medium. The eight young artists whose 
designs are chosen will each be awarded $100 for their original designs. We will be distributing a Call for Artists 
with all the specific guidelines as soon as our grant application is approved (fingers crossed!). 
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Eight 24”x 36” heavy guage aluminum 
panels will be repurposed into public 
art designed by our youth. The panels 
have holes as shown, and can be 
designed either horizontally or ver-
tically. Designs submitted should be 
drawn so that they suit the medium 
of cut sheet metal. The designs shown 
here are for examples only!

Designs can include a 
lot of detail and a few 
words, too. Guidelines 
will be spelled out 
when we distribute 
the Call for Artists. 
The cut panels will 
be mounted on steel 
posts at levels appro-
priate for the subject 
matter. Two of the 
Hillwood Pathmates 
will go on each of four 
paths in the Hillwood 
Neighborhood.

This drawing is based on one made by a 6 year-old. 
Hillwood families have chickens! Kids like them.

Below: background would be cut away to create a 
silhouette. Details (in wings, flowers) are also cut 
out during the waterjet cutting process.

Another
beloved 
feature in 
Hillwood:
our monu-
mental trees. 
Youth of all 
ages might 
list this as a 
favorite part 
of where they 
live.


